
 
 

PHOTOGRAPHY COMPETITION 

Theme – Otford Adventures 

About the competition 

The aim of the competition is to encourage residents to go out and take photographs that 
could inspire visitors to come to our Heritage Village.  

 To coincide with the launch of our Oxenhill Shaw & Meadow project, the theme for the 
competition has been amended to reflect this exciting new venture.  

Otford Adventures has produced a beautifully illustrated map of the site that you will be able to 
download from the website www.otfordsociety.org.uk 

“A good photograph is knowing where to stand” – Ansel Adams 

Rules and Terms & Conditions 

The competition is open to Otford residents irrespective of age and will be run by The Otford 
Society (TOS). 

All entries must be submitted electronically – please go to our website 
www.otfordsociety.org.uk or our Facebook page 
www.facebook.com/otfordsociety for more information and a copy of the 
entry form which should accompany your photograph. 

Entries should be sent to photos@otfordsociety.org.uk and must not exceed 4MB, be in JPEG 
format and at least 1200 pixels on the longest side. 

Images should not include watermarks, borders or signatures. 

Black and white images are eligible for entry. 

Your image does not have to be taken this year; we will accept older photographs provided 
they meet the criteria specified. 

The closing date for receipt of entries has been extended to 23:59 on Saturday 31st July, 2021. 

Only one entry per person will be accepted. 



By submitting your contribution, you agree to be legally bound by the following terms and 
conditions: 

You agree that TOS may use your photograph for any purpose and in any way it chooses, 
including, but not limited to, publicising its work by way of reproduction in print publications 
as well as online and other social media outlets. 

Any submission must be your own original work. It must not infringe the rights of third parties 
including copyright, trademark, trade secrets, privacy, personal or proprietary rights. 

Should your entry feature other people who are recognisable, you will be responsible for 
ensuring that you have their permission for the photograph to be treated according to the 
uses set out above. Photographs featuring children under 18 can only be accepted if you are 
the parent/guardian; by accepting these terms and conditions you grant permission for said 
photograph to be treated accordingly. 

You agree to waive any moral rights in your contribution for the purpose of its submission to 
and publication on the Society’s website and the other purposes already specified. 

Copyright of images submitted will remain with the respective photographer. However, each 
entrant grants a worldwide, irrevocable, perpetual licence to TOS when submitting their 
photograph for entry into the Competition. While every effort will be made to credit 
photographers, TOS cannot be held responsible should it fail to do so through no fault of its 
own. 

These Terms & Conditions constitute the entire agreement between you and The Otford 
Society in relation to your entry into the Spring 2021 Photography Competition. 

Prize and judging 

Judging, initially by TOS Committee, will take place during the second half of June and 
thereafter the best five entries will be published for Otford residents to have the opportunity 
to select the winner. 

The Otford Society will award a £25 voucher to the overall winner of the competition. In 
keeping with the Society’s mission to support village shops, the voucher can only be 
redeemed within Otford Village. 

For more information about our newly re-formed Society please visit our website: 
www.otfordsociety.org.uk or find us on www.facebook.com/otfordsociety 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

This is the second in our series of quarterly competitions, featuring each season to highlight 
the spectacular photo opportunities of our Heritage Village. 

 

 


